
Beverly Woods Elementary School
General Membership Meeting
May 5, 2016 at 6:00pm
Present:
General PTA Members
Ellen Houpt, President
Michele Turner, VP of Events
Heather Nalls, VP of Programs

Suzi Purdy, Secretary
Lindy Gignac, Treasurer



Jennifer Briggs, Audit
Caroline Horne, Principal


I. PTA President Welcome (Ellen Houpt)
· Thanks to Brownie Troop #1683 for their color guard presentation.
· Next year’s Board approved:  Michele Turner, President; Heather Nalls, VP of Events; Jayme Downey, VP of Programs; Amy Millikan, Secretary; Jennifer Briggs, Treasurer.
· All parents are encouraged to get involved in PTA programs.  Currently have openings in BNO, GNO, Open House and Yearbook.  PTA will be forced to cancel events and activities if no volunteers.
· Thank you to Ms. Phillips for the wonderful performances she puts on 3 times a year.
II. Financial Review (Lindy Gignac)
· Revenue is up.  Vote taken at last General Membership PTA meeting.  All excess funds given directly to teachers.  Each teacher received $200.  Also purchased 5th grade science EOG books and reading books.
· Working on budget for next year.  Will ensure have enough start up funds for beginning of year.  Next year’s amount will be slightly higher due to the fact the PTA will be purchasing the agendas and magazines instead of school.
III. Advocacy (Sterling Oliver)
· Stay informed on CMS Assignment Plan.  
· Late April, School Board approved guiding principals which are on CMS’s website.
· Firm from Wake Co. hired to assist in plan.
· May 12th is policy committee meeting.  
· May 24th the Board will report if they will go forward this year with Assignment Plan.
· Contact School Board representative with any questions.
Respectfully Submitted,
Suzi Purdy
Secretary
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